VEC 2 ¢ 1990

MEMORANDUM FOR: Richard L. Bangart, Director
Division of Low-Level Waste Management
and Decommissioning, NMSS

FROM: Richard E. Cunningham, Director
Civision of Industrial and
Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ASSISTANCE - UNC, INC,,
SLPTIC LCACH FIELD DECOMMISSIONING

i my Lecember 6, 1990, memorandum to you, subject a: above, ! enclosed water
and soil sample resuits from the septic field, UNC, Inc., for your review. We
heve received additiona) sample results from the licensee which we have
enciosed for your consideration of our original technical assistance request.

If additiona) irformetion 1s needed for your review, please contact
Or. Sean Soong (X20604) of my staff,

Uriginal Signed By
Richard E. Cunningham, Director
Division of Industrial and
Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS
Enclosure: Ltr dtd 11/26/90 UNC to CHaughney
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